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Thank you to those who came along to our first Head of Lake 

Wakatipu community drop-in event to discuss the area’s 

natural hazards, which was held earlier this month at the 

Glenorchy Hall. It was lovely to meet all of you and good to 

see so many there (over 35 people). For those of you who 

could not make it - don’t worry, we will be having another 

event in March next year, where we will have conversations 

about our future hazards and risks, and what our options might 

be. 

 

We are now compiling the feedback you gave us. We will use 

this information to plan our next steps for the Head of Lake 

Wakatipu natural hazards adaptation strategy, so that it 

accurately reflects your needs as a community. 

 

 

Now, on to a few updates: 

 

Glenorchy Lagoon water level monitor  
 

The water level monitor at the Glenorchy Lagoon has been recording clear results, and live data can be viewed on our 

website. 

 

Upcoming: Community event session #2 

 
The next community natural hazards adaptation event will be held in March 2021. We will get in touch with you in the 

new year with a reminder, as well as further details on the purpose and what will be discussed at this event.  

 

Meanwhile, information about the Head of Lake Wakatipu project can be viewed here. 

Thank you once again for making our first community event a success! Thanks to QLDC and GCA for working with us 

to make it happen.  

Please note, the next monthly community update will be in February 2021. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to subscribe to our monthly community updates, please email us at 

headofthelake@orc.govt.nz. 

 

 

Happy Holidays,  

From the ORC Natural Hazards Team 

https://orc.jostle.us/jostle-prod/#~b~:4:2:200000070:200000175:0
https://www.orc.govt.nz/managing-our-environment/water/water-monitoring-and-alerts/kawarau/glenorchy-lagoon-at-south-east-corner
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